
WAO Public School Education Foundation Board Meeting 

January 24, 2018 

  
The WAO Education Foundation Board met at the Gene and 
Sally Roller residence on January 24th at 5:30.  Members 
present were Carol Bowman, Amy Trudell, Dewey Swanson, 
Russell Miller, Pam Jubie and Sally Roller.  Also attending was 
Garnet Asmundson, WAO High School Dean of Students. 
  
Some highlights from the meeting are: 

  
Some recipes have been received for our upcoming WAO 
Foundation cookbook. Many more are needed! The plan is to 
have this completed in time for the All-School Reunion in 2019. 
  
To update our donor wall, it was decided to purchase and 
install two touch-screen interactive monitors to be placed on 
either side of the existing WAO school information screen 
already in place.  
  
In January, $43,700 of scholarships were paid out. 
  
The Warren Area Community Picnic is scheduled for 
February 3rd, from 11-3 in Mesa, AZ. 
  
2018 Spelling Bee Winners!!  
1st Place Tie – Danielle Michalski and Kyra Thielsen 
2nd Place – Aaron Kostrewski 
 

  
The baked potato/salad bar supper will be February 5th.  The 
sign-up sheets are available in both lounges. A few more salads, 
bars, workers needed to be filled! Thank you! 
   
Golf day will be July 27th. 



  
Donations and memorials for November and December were 
accepted. 
  
It’s time again to think about articles/feature ideas for the 
spring Connections newsletter. 
  
The February meeting will be held on February 24th at 5:30 at 
theWAO High School library. 
  
 


